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Activities Completed during the Reporting Period 
 
Tenen revised and resubmitted the RIR and RAWP to NYSDEC for review on April 2. NYSDEC provided 
additional comments on the RAWP to Tenen on April 9. Tenen revised and resubmitted the RAWP to 
NYSDEC for review on April 11. Tenen submitted two import request to NYSDEC for clean stone from 
Evergreen Recycling of Corona and Tilcon – Mt. Hope Quarry on April 15. NYSDEC approved the import 
of up to 1,000 CY of clean stone from Tilcon – Mt. Hope Quarry on April 15. NYSDEC provided additional 
comments on the RAWP to Tenen on April 23. The final, certified RIR was submitted to NYSDEC on 
April 23. A CID request was submitted to NYSDEC on April 24. Tenen revised and resubmitted the RAWP 
to NYSDEC for review on April 26. Tenen submitted the final, certified RAWP to NYSDEC on April 30.  
 
Modifications to Work Plan and/or Schedule  

 
None.  
 
Issues Encountered 
 
None.  
 
Data Collected/Received during the Reporting Period  
 
None.  
 
Activities Undertaken in Support of Citizen Participation Plan 
 
None. 
 
Activities Planned for Next Reporting Period: 
 
NYSDEC approved the RIR and RAWP and issued the Decision Document on May 7. A fact sheet 
announcing the start of the Remedial Action was prepared by Tenen and submitted to NYSDEC for review 
on May 7. OER issued the Notice to Proceed for the Site on May 9. Tenen, NYSDEC, and all other relevant 
parties will have a pre-construction meeting on May 13. The Remedial Action will begin at the Site.  


